
From: Sheryl Bush [mailto:watcherswoman@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2007 08:23 PM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: Powerline thru Campo/Lake Morena 
 
To whom it may concern:  Are you crazy?  Why would we want something so bad for our 
community!!!  We want to keep our area as rural and pristine as possible.  This does not fit our 
community character. We took many months to come up with a plan for our community about what we 
want in the now and in the future.   
  We are now or soon will be a state park( Camp Locket).  We are trying to keep our history. You want 
to put your power lines right in the middle of the area to kept primitive.  Now that really fits, 
WRONG!!!  
  What is wrong with putting it along the Interstate?  
This area has already been impacted.  Keep it all in one place.  You can still have your cake and eat it 
too!!! 
  Thank you for your help with this...Sheryl 


